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                                                                                                                                   Date: 14 September 2022 
 
 

To the attention of potential suppliers, 

 
Reference is made to the Invitation to Bid posted on UNDP e-Tendering system 26 August 2022 with 
the event ID IRN10-0000013503 and subject of “Procurement of 300 Units Motorcycle”. 
 
We would like to inform you that the security alarm and USB charging port are excluded from the 
requested specification. The revised specifications to be considered is attached to this Clarification 
Note. 
 
Hence, to provide sufficient time for bidders to offer their quotation, the deadline of the 
submissions is hereby extended till 22 September 2022 – 16:30 Tehran local time.  

 

 


